
 Elementary School Bulletin 
5-25-18  

Announcements 

● We will have a short Faculty meeting in the cafeteria after school today. Everyone is expected 

to attend.  

● I will have a sign in  sheet for keys in both offices today. Please make sure you sign in your keys before 
you leave on Friday. If you are going to need your key next week you may keep it and check it in next 
week. I will be on campus next week except for Monday.  

● Please continue to prepare your rooms and materials for the end of school as directed by Mr. 

Ray. Do not plan on moving any materials to your classrooms at Hackett for a few weeks after 

school is out since the rooms at Hackett will be in the process of cleaning and waxing floors. 

Personal Materials that will be moved to Hackett should be safe in your classrooms until 

classrooms are available at Hackett.   

 

Calendar 

 Date Event 

Friday, May 25 -Last Day of School/school dismissed at 2:15 

 -Faculty Meeting / 2:25 / cafeteria  

 


